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POOLE AND CHRISTCHURCH BAYS SHORELINE MANAGEMENT PLAN  
 
THE ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT REGULATIONS (SI 2004 1633)  
 

The Environment Agency gives notice that the Poole and Christchurch Bays Shoreline 
Management Plan (SMP) was adopted on 1st July 2011. It is available for inspection alongside 
its Environmental Report and a Statement of Environmental Particulars (in line with Regulation 
16(4)) at the locations set out below.  
 
The Poole and Christchurch Bays SMP provides a large scale assessment of the risks 
associated with coastal evolution and presents a policy framework to address these risks in a 
sustainable manner with respect to people and to the developed, historic and natural 
environment. The SMP covers 190km of coastline from Hurst Spit in the east to Durlston Head 
in the west, including the coastal communities of Swanage, Studland, Poole, Bournemouth, 
Christchurch, Highcliffe, Barton-on-Sea and Milford-on-Sea 
 
The full plan including appendices is freely available on the Two Bays Coastal Group website 
at http://www.twobays.net/index.htm 
 
Members of the public may inspect a printed copy (inspection is free) at the following address:  
Environment Agency 
Sunrise Business Park 
Higher Shaftesbury Road 
Blandford Forum 
DT11 8ST 
Opening times: Monday to Friday 09.00-17.00.  
 
For more information please call us on 08708 506 506  
or email us at enquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk 
  
The Environment Agency contact for the Plan’s implementation is:  
Neil Watson at the address above  



 


